From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:20 AM

To: Pablo R Arroyave

Cc: Michelle Banonis; Jeff McLain; Ryan Wulff; Garwin Yip

Subject: Reimbursable to cover reinitiation of Long-term ops consultation
Pablo -

I am following up on an offer your made over the phone several weeks ago to create a reimbursable agreement
to cover long-term ops consultation. I agree that this could be helpful. Please let me know if/when and how
you would like to proceed. Jeff McLain can be a point of contact for us.

Thanks.

- Maria

Maria Rea

Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 930-3600

Maria.Rea@noaa.gov

Find us online
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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